
From: Escobar, Cristhian
Sent: 4/25/2011 7:00:53 AM

Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Book we discussed

Hi there,

Yes, it has been crazy of late. We should definitely get
together soon to touch base. Perhaps at the end of the week for a quick
coffee. Hope you had a nice weekend.

Cristhian

From: Dowdell, Jennifer [mailto:JKD5@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 4:49 PM 
To: Escobar,
Cristhian
Subject: Re: Book we discussed

Cristhian,

I know things are crazy, but drop me an email or call when
you can. Have a copy of The Big Short by Michael Lewis to lend you
as we discussed. Given your time at WaMu, I am sure you will really enjoy
it.

Jennifer
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